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Opal Class Y3 New teacher Mrs Smith 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 

 
I am happy to let you know that I have found an excellent teacher for Year 3 with over twenty years of 

experience. Mrs Smith comes with excellent references and will be teaching the class until Ms 

Nuamah returns from Maternity Leave after Christmas. Mrs Smith is looking forward to meeting you 

all at the parent consultation and will be with Mrs Orgill who knows how the children have been doing 

and what their learning targets are. I apologise again for the wait but it is vital that your child’s teacher 

is of high quality. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mr M Clifford 

Headteacher 

 

 


